
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Pursuant to section 24-6-402 of the Colorado Revised Statutes, you are hereby notified 
those members of Ute Water Conservancy District’s Board of Directors have been invited 
and will attend a tour of the 30th Annual Children’s Water Festival on May 12th, 2025, at 
10:30 a.m. The festival will take place at Las Colonias Park and Amphitheater, 925 
Struthers Avenue, Grand Junction.   
 
Ute Water Conservancy District 
Briana Board, Secretary 
Posted: 4-30-2024 
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